
P

COPY
LONDON SCHOOL OF HYGIENE AND TROPICAL MEDICINE

Keppel Street (Gower Street) 
London, W.C.l

30th May, 1933.
Dear Dr. Tory*

I am sorry to say that your letter of ESrd February 
Inviting me to become a member of the Associate Committee on
Parasitology of the National Research Council of Canada, arrived 
during ay absence on Easter vacation and, with certain other letters, 
has been overlooked. I consider it a very great honour to be 
associated with the development of the Institute of Parasitology 
at the Macdonald College to the Directorship of which Dr. Cameron, 
a former colleague of mine, has been appointed.

Canada offers a very fine field for helminthological 
r search and I believe that the Institute under Cameron*s 
direction will make great strides, 
helminthological centres in Australia and Canada have taken place 
through the encouragement of the Empire Marketing Board and it is 
my hope that the Imperial Bureau of Agricultural Parasitology may 
become a useful bibliographical centre for all these new activities.

Yours very sincerely,
(Sgd•) R.T. LEIPER

Recent developments of

Dr. H.M. Tory,
National Research Council, 
Ottawa, Canada.


